

Newport Road, Bedwas, Caerphilly, CF83 8BJ Heol Casnewydd, Bedwas, Caerffili, CF83 8BJ

> Tel/Ffôn: 02920 859800 Email/Ebost: bwaca@caerphilly.gov.uk

Headteacher/Pennaeth: Mr. P. Ward

16 February 2018

## Dear Parent/Guardian

School will restart after half term on **Tuesday**, **27 February 2018**, the Monday is a staff INSET day.

Our latest newsletter was printed this week, copies are available in school and it is posted on our website. We are exceptionally proud of the achievements of all our pupils, but two are worthy of additional praise: Caitlan Davies has been offered a place to study French at St Anne's College Oxford and Joe Simms was selected for the prestigious Welsh Academicals rugby team. Well done to both, we wish them success in these new ventures.

Many of you will be aware that we have been involved in an Estyn monitoring review this week. The overall comments from the visit are very positive and we are pleased with the outcomes. I will give you further specific details of this visit after half term. Estyn will return for a second monitoring visit in the summer term.

We would like to thank you for all your support this term, enjoy the half term break.

Yours sincerely

P Ward Headteacher

www.bedwashighschool.co.uk









